## Annual General Meeting of the Bristol Diocesan Board of Finance Ltd 2022

Appointment of Chair of the DBF and Vice Chair of the DBF for the period until 2025.

## **Andrew Lucas**



Andrew is currently the Executive Director of Trinity College, Bristol where he directs the financial, administrative and business management of the college. He has served as the Chair of the Diocesan Board of Finance, as Chair of the DBF's Finance Committee and on the Bishop's Council for over 10 years and understands well the intricacies and challenges that the DBF faces. Andrew is a lay canon of Bristol Cathedral.

## Richard Bacon



Richard is currently the Chief Executive and Chapter Clerk of Llandaff Cathedral. He is a Chartered Accountant, having led the public sector assurance team at PwC. He is a governor of Redmaids' High School in Bristol, a trustee of St George's Bristol, Chair of Bristol Cathedral's Choral Foundation, a member of the Cathedral's Finance & Audit Committee and the DBF's Finance Committee.